To: Julianna Cherry, Planner, Mendocino County Building and Planning Dept.

120 Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437
From: A concerned Citizen
Re: Rotary Park in Mendocino

Dear Julianna,

As a coastal Mendocino County resident, | urge you to implement the plans for
the creation of Rotary Park on the corners of Main and Lansing streets in the
Village of Mendocino. | have viewed the development of Rotary Park over the last
few years and would urge the County and MHRB to complete the legal work
necessary to complete the development of Rotary Park for increased use by
citizens and visitors that will be able to use Rotary Park’s facilities.

Thank you for any actions you can take in the development of Rotary Park.
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